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To whom it may concern, 

 I am writing to inform you of my concern for the Emergency Bill and DO NOT want an
Extension to be granted (until the 31st Oct, 2022). 

This extension is unwarranted, uncalled for and unnecessary. 

 The segregation that has occurred in society is heartbreaking. These mandates have caused
people to lose jobs, tear families apart, impede on study and schooling, obstruct
graduations and hold back healthy families and loved ones from being able to access and
visit grandparents and hospitalized family members. 

 I am a healthy young adult, I am not willing to sacrifice my life for a trial vaccine where
much more research and data needs to be undertaken, prior to coercing the entire
population into getting it. These forced mandates have caused me to lose my job, inhibit
my ability to proceed studying my Honours at University and disrupted the lives of many
friends and family around me. 
 I have got Covid myself, and it isn't more than a cold/mild flu. The survival rate is
extremely high among healthy populations and only possibly severe to those who have
multiple pre-existing comorbidities. 

Stop forcing people into this rubbish. Educate people!
I'm concerned for my health and for the health of others around me. If the government
actually cared about our health, maybe they should start advising people on how to deal
with and treat Covid 19 appropriately when they become ill, rather then scaring them all,
hence the infected are flooding the hospitals that are already low on staff (because the
government won't allow the unvaccinated to be employed). 

FREEDOM is a human right! The interest of the individual should have priority over the
sole interest of science or society alone. 
When there is a Risk, there MUST be a choice. 

Health CAN'T be injected. 

Please take into consideration the words above and general concern for my and my family
and friends health and safety. 

Regards, 
Elise Nutter 
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